
REUNION DAY DINNER

Friday May 27, 2011

DINNER WAS HELD IN THE CHEDOKE ROOM 

AT THE HAMILTON CONVENTION CENTRE

Dinner cost was $40

Attendance was 470 



Mary Cheeranjie, Faye Stephenson, Sr. Ann Marshall, Evelyn Suva, Betty Ann Barnard, Simon Kam, Virginia Frere
Karen Martin, Mary Lynn Fazio, Isabel Kerr 



Directors of St. Joseph’s School of Nursing 
This page was published in the Alumnae Newsletter October 2011



Class of 1961 – Celebrating 50 Years



Class of 1966 – Celebrating 45 Years











Jackie Wade ‘71A 

said the closing grace







Each member attending the reunion dinner 
was given a commemorative calendar. 





Class of 1951 – Celebrating 60 Years



















Shirley Ann Wray ‘55 and Marie Andreychuk Yakimoff ‘54
retire from the Alumnae Executive as Mass Coordinators after 11 years of service

Winner 50 / 50 Draw



Toast to the Alma Mater was made by Cathy Renwick (Farrell ‘61) 

Honorary Members



31 Alumnae members entered in the “Around the Bay Road Race” 
and raised $10,299.00 for St Joseph’s Healthcare.

Janina Belzak, Manager Special Events, St Joseph Healthcare Foundation, 
made a presentation to the participants of the “Around the Bay Road Race. 

She also presented the Alumnae with a plaque recognizing their contribution to St Joseph’s Healthcare.


